
Awareness programme on “National Apprenticeship Promotion Scheme
(NAPS)” in collaboration with ALEAP on 26-10-2021

The department of Chemistry has conducted an Awareness programme on “National
Apprenticeship Promotion Scheme (NAPS)” in collaboration with ALEAP (Association of
Lady Entrepreneurs of India) on 26-10-2021.

Ms. K. Anusha, project coordinator delivered a lecture on the importance of lady
entrepreneurs in India. She has also explained in detail about the NAPS scheme and how
ALEAP is working towards the empowerment of the women, the various courses offered at
ALEAP-Basic training provider, production/ machine operator, quality control chemistry
(QCC), solar panel installation technician course- the duration of all these courses and the
eligibility criteria , training & apprenticeship certificates etc.

Vice principal Dr. Vasudha mam explained the benefits of the scheme and encouraged the
students to get registered in this scheme. Mrs. K. Anusha interacted with the students and
clarified their doubts regarding the scheme.

Dr. G. Pranitha, HOD and all the other chemistry faculty along with 150 students
participated in this program. Interested students details were collected by the ALEAP team.



V.Jayasree and   A. Saraswathi BtBC,  Celon Laboratory,  1.3 lakh Per Annum

G. Ravali,  BZC  Srinivasa Enterprises, 1.3 Per Annum

Three students are benefitted by using the above programme.



Mrs. K. Anusha , project coordinator delivering the lecture

Interaction session with the students





Three students are benefitted by this programme.

1. V.Jayasree, BTBC, Joined in Celon Laboratories with 1.3 lack package per annum

2. A.Saraswathi, BTBC, Joined in Celon Laboratories with 1.3 lack package per annum

3. G.Ravali, BZC, Joined in Srinivasa Enterprises with 1.3 lack package per annum






